
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
Regarding the 10-year redistricting in Oregon District 2: 
 
I am a resident of Umatilla County of Oregon District 2, and anticipate that after redistricting in 2021 
there will be little to no change in my county being part of District 2.  That said, I would like any changes 
to the district boundaries to reflect fairness to minority communities, to not reduce their/our voting 
strength and voice. 
 
Our history in Oregon's US District 2 is in the election of white male legislators.  However, in the Oregon 
legislation, more minorities and women are running for office, although few win in the Umatilla County 
area.  Please do not cut up minority communities to reduce the voices of Indigenous and other People of 
Color. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia K. Jones 
 
Pilot Rock, OR 
 
Precinct 113 
 
SR58, SS29 
 


